
From: BJ Entwisle [mailto:beegbkr@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 6:42 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
I would like to voice my opposition to this project.  This will destroy the natural beauty of much 
of the land it will traverse, does not generate power for NH, and is not part of any comprehensive 
energy strategy for our region.  How much of the power generated in Canada will be left by the 
time it is transmitted to south of our border?  It is time for this energy strategy to be shelved.   It 
is for the profit of these companies, and New Hampshire citizens should not have to pay the 
price.  
 
BJ Entwisle 
98 Baptist Road 
Canterbury, NH   03224 
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